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Academics from the University of Hong Kong (HKU) now estimate that the number of
infected in Wuhan has reached 43,590, a staggering 1456% higher than the official figure
which stands at 2800. The Chinese government appears to not believe its own figure, as
it has allocated $9 billion in funding to combat the virus, and it has quarantined 60
million people.
The Wuhan Institute of Virology, about 20 miles from the seafood market that is the
reported origin of the outbreak, has been studying coronavirus since at least 2016. Data
shows 13 of the 41 initial cases of Wuhan Coronavirus had no link to the seafood market.
The Wuhan Institute meets biosafety-level-4 standards, qualifying it to handle the most
dangerous pathogens, and it is linked to China’s Biological Warfare Program.

The mainstream media remains silent on the shipment of exceptionally virulent viruses
from Canada’s National Microbiology Laboratory (NML) that ended up in China in March
2019. After an investigation, Xiangguo Qiu, a prominent Chinese Canadian virologist who
was the head of vaccine development at the Special Pathogens Program at NML, was kicked
out of the Canadian government research facility, along with her biologist husband, and
a number of Chinese students. Critics speculated that she may have transferred
intellectual property to China and could be a bio-warfare agent.
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The Wuhan Institute of Virology has been studying coronavirus since at least 2016.

A growing body of evidence suggests the Wuhan coronavirus may have leaked from the
institute.

If true, this would not be the first time a deadly virus has leaked from a Chinese
research institute.

2016 documents show that the Wuhan Institute of Virology, an organization increasingly
suspected of being linked to the Wuhan coronavirus outbreak, has been studying the virus
over the last several years. This comes as a growing body of evidence suggests the
disease did not originate in a seafood wet market as the Chinese government claims.

Read full article here…

From ZeroHedge:

In March 2019, in mysterious event a shipment of exceptionally virulent viruses from
Canada’s NML ended up in China. The event caused a major scandal with Bio-warfare
experts questioning why Canada was sending lethal viruses to China. Scientists from NML
said the highly lethal viruses were a potential bio-weapon.

Following investigation, the incident was traced to Chinese agents working at NML. Four
months later in July 2019, a group of Chinese virologists were forcibly dispatched from
the Canadian National Microbiology Laboratory (NML). The NML is Canada’s only level-4
facility and one of only a few in North America equipped to handle the world’s deadliest
diseases, including Ebola, SARS, Coronavirus, etc.

The NML scientist who was escorted out of the Canadian lab along with her husband,
another biologist, and members of her research team is believed to be a Chinese Bio-
Warfare agent Xiangguo Qiu. Qiu was the head of the Vaccine Development and Antiviral
Therapies Section in the Special Pathogens Program at Canada’s NML.

Xiangguo Qiu is an outstanding Chinese scientist born in Tianjin. She primarily received
her medical doctor degree from Hebei Medical University in China in 1985 and came to
Canada for graduate studies in 1996. Later on, she was affiliated with the Institute of
Cell Biology and the Department of Pediatrics and Child Health of the University of
Manitoba, Winnipeg, not engaged with studying pathogens.

Read full article here…

Additional sources:

https://www.washingtontimes.com/news/2020/jan/27/china-silent-coronavirus-origins-amid-w
uhan-seafoo/

https://www.sciencemag.org/news/2019/07/mystery-surrounds-ouster-chinese-researchers-can
adian-laboratory
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